
Posted: 8/27/2015 @ 11:00 a.m. 

 

  

PLANNING COMMISSION 
OF THE 

TOWN OF GEORGETOWN 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission of the Town of Georgetown will hold a public 
hearing on Wednesday, September 16, 2015 at the Town Hall, 39 The Circle, Georgetown, DE, 
beginning at 6:00  p.m. to hear the following requests: 
  

ORDINANCE:  Revision to  §230-5 Definitions 
 

 
The application is available for public inspection at the Planning Department located at 39 The Circle 
during the hours of 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  It is recommended that any written 
comments be forwarded to the above mentioned address in advance of the meeting to ensure all 
documentation is forwarded to the Commission for review.  All interested parties are invited to attend 
and comment on the application.  Said hearing may be adjourned without further notice.   
 


